
































DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

441 G STREET NW 
   WASHINGTON, DC 20314-1000 

CEMP-CR                20 May 2020 

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 

SUBJECT:  Deputy Director Real Estate Request for Policy Guidance Letter# 26, Easements to 
Support Water Supply Storage Agreements and Surplus Water Agreements Posted. 

1. I am validating the content of Real Estate PGL-26, dated 10 June, 2008, is current and accurate.
Request the document be posted "as is" until USACE Real Estate staff, working with the publication
staff, can update the document to meet publications standards. We intend to make this a priority once
the Covid-19 restrictions are lifted with a goal of 3 to 4 months from the date Covid-19 restrictions
are lifted.

2. The Records and Information Management Office of the USACE CIO/G-6 (CEIT-OPI-RE)
requested a memorandum for record verifying that PGL-26, Easements to Support Water
Supply Storage Agreements and Surplus Water Agreements, is current and valid.

3. Please contact me at 202-761-0057, or  bobby.roberts@usace.army.mil i6/f 15/you2020 need any additional
information on this matter.

X
Signed by: ROBERTS.BOBBY.L.1221736571

Bobby Roberts
Chief, Operations Branch & Deputy Director
Real Estate, USACE
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